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I wish to register my support for the proposed Lidl store in Salendine Nook.

The increase in housing in the area means that the local facilities are becoming increasingly busy - as shown
during the recent COVID lock down.  The car park at Salendine Shopping Centre is inadequate for all the
services located there - many times the traffic is backed up onto Moorhill Road whilst cars search for a car
parking space.  I Have no desire to lose these vital services but feel there is room for additional shopping
opportunity in the area.

The site had become unsightly and needs to be developed as soon as possible.

Regards




